01/042024

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to formally request that my vehicle
be brought forward to committee and deem whether it is suitable to
become a hackney carriage.

As you can see from its previous MOT, it has a considerably low mileage
for a vehicle of 6 years old that has also been used as a private hire
vehicle. It is also mechanically sound.

The condition of the vehicle is exceptional and would be a great addition
to the Teignbridge district due to the higher demand of vehicles needed
this year to help rebuild the transport industry to where it once was
before the COVID precautions.

Should you want any more information or would like to look over my
vehicle personally, please let me know.

Kindest regards
lulian Marcu



